
Minutes of the Planning Board meeting of March 8, 2010 

 

Members present:  Paul Lawrence, Steve Littlefield, Judy Brossmer, Roxy Hall, Eric 

Frerking.   

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 

 

We discussed officers for the coming year.  The town meeting this year on March 20 will 

elect a new member to the board to replace Roxy, who will be leaving the board.  Roxy 

moved that the current officers of the board remain in place for the coming year.  Paul 

seconded the motion – passed unanimously. 

 

Eric presented the minor changes to the shoreland zoning ordinance that were suggested 

for adoption at the town meeting.  Judy moved that we accept the changes,  seconded by 

Steve.  Again, this passed unanimously. 

 

There was some discussion about whether we should be concerned about windmill 

zoning because of a recent such issue in Dixmont.  We decided to not make such a 

ordinance at the present time, but Eric will research the related issues and present them at 

a future planning board meeting.   

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 

 

Submitted by Planning Board Secretary Eric Frerking 


